W7 International Standard University (ISU)

July 23, 2025

This is to inform all concerned that the examinations scheduled
for July 24, 2025 (Thursday) have been postponed due to
unavoidable circumstances. The revised date for postponed
examinations will be announced later. Other examinations will

remain unchanged.

By order of the Authority.
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Md. Faizullah Kawshik
Registrar



